
Democratic Radio "Preparing to Vote" - Progressive Thinking

Democratic Radio "Preparing to Vote"

 Posted on Oct 25, Posted by Mark Miller, State Senator 16th District Category Wisconsin

Sen. Mark Miller gives you important information on where and how to vote in the Fall
General Election on Tuesday, November 6th.

  

  

MADISON, WI – Senator Mark Miller (D-Monona) offered the weekly Democratic radio address
today.

  

The audio file of this week’s address can be found here .

  

A written transcript of the address is below:
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  “Hello, this is Senator Mark Miller with this week’s Democratic Radio Address.  “The Fall General Election is less than two weeks away, on Tuesday, November 6th. With all ofthe changes to election law that Republicans have made in the last 7 years, it is important to beaware of how, when and what you’ll need to vote.  “First, make sure you are registered. You can check myvote.wi.gov  to see if you’re currentlyregistered, if not, you can register at your local clerk’s office during business hours or at yourpolling place on Election Day.  “Additionally, absentee ballots are currently available statewide and many municipalities alsooffer in-person absentee voting at local clerk’s offices. Online, you can search for your pollingplace, see what’s on the next ballot or learn more about absentee voting. Find this informationat myvote.wi.gov.  “To make sure you have the proper ID needed to vote head to bringitwisconsin.com . If youneed a free ID to vote, take proof of identity, proof of residency, proof of citizenship and socialsecurity card to your DMV. This information can be found online at bringitwisconsin.com.  “The polls are open from 7:00am to 8:00pm on Tuesday, November 6th, 2018. For any otherquestions, the Wisconsin Elections Commission can be contacted at 608-266-8005.  “Voting is your constitutional right. Make a plan to exercise that right on Tuesday, November6th.”  Tags: Untagged
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